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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am pleased to announce that after a recent recruitment process we have made 

the following appointments: 

- Gemma Dawson, Higher-Level Teaching Assistant 

-Katie McKeown, Teaching Assistant 

 

They will be joining the Hipsburn team after the half term holiday and we look 

forward to working with them both. 

 

These appointments have been made with the usual safeguarding checks and the 

appropriate documents put into place.  

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Kevin Moloney 
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